
T. 1<. Gudmestad 
Attorney at law 
906 Fourth Avenue 
Windom, Minnesota 56101 

January 16, 1987 

Re: A-4214 Windom <Arness, et al Petition> 

Dear Mr. Gudmestad: 

Pursuant to our letter dated December 15, 1986, the Municipal 
Board will take no further action on the above-referenced annexation. 

This file Is therefore closed. 

PDL:sg 

Sincerely, 

MlJN I C I PAL BOARD 

Patricia D. Lundy 
Assistant Director 

cc: Donn Nelson, City Clerk-Treasurer 
Joe Kerkvllet, Township Clerk 


